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Keep 'em both close: late November swap-out for government
travel cards  

    The new Government Travel Card vendor, managed by Citibank, has mailed cards to authorized
cardholders.  If you have NOT received your cards, please contact Citbank at 888-514-2922. 

     If you HAVE received your new card, immediately contact Citibank to verify receipt. The new cards
will be activated on Nov. 30. If you plan to travel during this period, please carry both cards.  

Our current government travel card contract expires Nov. 29.   

 


